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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

Our local governing body currently has a parent governor vacancy.  If you are a parent of (or have  
parental responsibility for) a pupil at our school and would be interested in applying for this vacancy, 
an application form and further information is available from Louise Munson via email:                             
lmunson@stpiranscross.co.uk  or from the school office.  The deadline for applications to be received 
is Monday 17 October.  Should more than one application be received, an election will be arranged by 
a secret ballot of all parents.  Thank you. 

 Diary Dates: 

11th Oct—Tempest Individual Photo’s 

18th Oct—Open morning at 9.30am 

(please see back of newsletter) 

24th—28th Oct—Half Term 

7th Nov—Parent Forum at 2.15pm 

16th Nov—New Reception Starters  

(Sept 2017) Open morning at 10am 

Baby and Toddler Group every Wednesday at  

1.45pm—3pm 

 

 

Our week started with 2 special events.  Rev. Jules led a 

lovely Harvest celebration; we were inundated  

with donations for Foodbank, which were delivered by 

Mr Deadman and a group of children later in the week.  

Thank you for your generosity in donating to a worthy 

cause which supports those in need in our local  

community.    

Later that day, we had a special visitor—Rev Simon 

Cade, the Diocese’s Director of Education.  He  

enthralled the children with the story of Jesus and Peter 

walking on water and presented the school with a  

certificate in recognition of our outstanding SIAMS  

inspection outcome.  Mrs Dalton and Mrs Horwell also 

joined us for the occasion.  It was lovely to see them as 

well as Mrs Horwell’s new addition! 

Lots of children were presented with Summer Reading 

Challlenge medals and certificates on Friday.  I was really 

pleased to see that so many our pupils participated in 

the challenge; 56 children signed up and 41 completed 

the challenge—more than double last year!  

Well done all you BB bookworms!  

Have a great weekend!     Mrs Carmichael 

A very big 

thank you 

for all your 

donations. 

mailto:lmunson@stpiranscross.co.uk


Transfer to Secondary School 2017/18 

If your child is a Year 6 pupil you will need to apply for a  

Secondary Placement by the 31st October 2016.  You can collect an application form from 

our school office or apply online at www.cornwall.gov/admissions.  

Reception Admission Forms for Reception 2017/18 

If your child is due to start Reception next September 2017, you will need to complete an  

application form. These can be obtained from our school  

office or apply online at www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions. The deadline for your application is 

15th January 2017. 

 

 

Attendance by Class 

Congratulations to  Pelicans Class with 

100% attendance!  

Government guidelines state that attendance 

should be 96.1%. Our whole school  

attendance is 97.2% as of (30.09.16) 

 

Please ensure your child 

only takes time off for 

medical reasons. If they 

are unwell and absent 

from school please call 

01726 64322 to inform 

us. 

Little Doves 93.2 

Little Fish 99.2 

Little Lambs 95.0 

Peacocks 95.8 

Phoenix 96.1 

Pelicans 100 

Angels 95.7 

Faith 98.3 

Hope 97.9 

BB FRIENDS DISCO 

Friday 21st October 

 

RECEPTION & KS1 3.30pm - 4.15pm 

KS2 4.30pm - 5.30pm 

 

£1 ENTRY £1 SNACK PACK 

PAY ON THE DOOR ON THE DAY 

BB Open Morning 
Tuesday 18th October   

9.30 am to 11.30 am 

 

Parents, grandparents  
and friends welcome 

Speak to our friendly staff  
and students  

Experience inspiring teaching  
in classrooms 

See what your child is learning  
in school 

Liaise with Senior Leaders 
 

Please enter through 

  main reception at 9.30am 

Experience Bishop 
Bronescombe on a  
normal school day 
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